EMINENCE COMMUNITY SCHOOL CORPORATION

MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL SESSION SCHOOL BOARD MEETING

FEBRUARY 9, 2023

The Eminence Community School Corperation Board of Trustees held a Special Session Public
Board Meeting on Thursday, February Sth, in the Junior Senior High School Media Center.

.

VL.

Call To Order and Pledge of Allegiance
Board President, Andrew Finney, called the meeting to order at 7:30pm and
asked everyone to stand and recite the Pledge of Allegiance.

Welcome to Visitors

President Finney welcomed everyone to the meeting. Board members
present were President Andrew Finney, Vice President Catherine Stockwell,
Board Secretary Holly Webb, and Jeff Saucerman. Also in attendance were
Superintendent Wesley Hammond, Corporation Treasurer, Ida Ringler, and

one patron. {See attached sign-in sheet.)

Approval of the Agenda
The board voted to approve the agenda on a motion by Catherine Stockwell,

seconded by Holly Webb, and passed on a vote of 4-0.

Patron Comments

There were no patron comments.

Interview Prospective School Board Members

Board members asked the two candidates for the open Ashiand Township school
board seat, , Jeremy Clay and Cord Watkins, several questions pertaining to what
they perceived the role of a school board member to be and how they would
respond to some situations commeon to the role. Board members had prepared
their own questions and asked both candidates the same questions, alternating
who they asked each question first. This proceeded until all the board members
were able to ask all the questions they wanted to have answered. Upon
completion of the interviews the board members thanked the two candidates for
their interest in the position and for being available for the interview.

Information from the Superintendent
There was no additional information offered.




Vil. Other Business
There was no other business.

Vill. Comments from Board Members
There were no comments from board members.

IX. Adjournment
The meeting was adjourned at 8:30pm on a motion by Jeff Saucerman, seconded
by Catherine Stockwell, and passed on a vote of 4-0.

The next regularly scheduled school board meeting is Thursday, February 16, 2023.




